
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We will be concentrating on  
r-controlled vowel sounds (or, ore, ar, oar) 
this week in spelling. Please continue 
practicing our high-frequency words (sight 
words) with your child as well. 
MATH:  
   *Reviewing Subtraction-Chapter 4 
   *Chapter 4 Test – Subtraction 
     (Thursday) 
 
GRAMMAR: We are working on irregular 
verbs (go>went, do>did, say>said, tell>told, 
see>saw) and irregular plural nouns. 

After being gone for three days last week, I am so glad to be back in the classroom! I hope you all enjoyed 
the gorgeous weather this weekend; we needed that sunshine! This week will be fairly normal, and I look 
forward to seeing you all next week for conferences! 
     Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:    *Wednesday, March 23 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm)   
 *Wednesday, March 23 (P/T Conferences) *March 24-28 (NO SCHOOL-EASTER BREAK) 
* 

March 14-March 18 

Keep in Mind… 
*As the weather keeps changing, please 
make sure your child has appropriate 
weather attire for recess (i.e. coat, hat, 
boots). We can never predict our Minnesota 
weather, so it’s best to be prepared! 
*Please take note of conferences next 
week. Because of the large number of 
students in 2nd grade, I will have 
conferences TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY.  
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Jacub P., Miley, Abigail 
(Tuesday, March 15th) 

 


